

Memorandum

Meeting Details: January 25, 2023

Prepared For: Mayor & Board of Commissioners

From: Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director

Subject: Sanitation Solid Waste Chapter 54 Ordinance proposed changes

Background

The City Attorney, City Manager, and myself have reviewed chapter 54 Solid Waste Ordinance for proposed changes. The changes correct definitions, times cans can be left at the curb, along with other miscellaneous changes.

Fiscal Impact

No fiscal Impact

Recommendation(s)

Staff recommends the Board of Commissioners review the attached changes and provide staff with direction on how to proceed.

Attachments

- Chapter 54 Solid Waste Ordinance changes with strikethrough